
 

NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM 
FOR THE CITY OF DRIPPING SPRINGS CITY COUNCIL 

REGARDING THE RIBBON CUTTING CEREMONY 

LOCATED AT DEVELOPMENT SERVICES BUILDING 

661 WEST HIGHWAY 290 – DRIPPING SPRINGS, TEXAS 

FRIDAY, JUNE 28, 2024, AT 12:00 P.M. 

 

The City of Dripping Springs City Council may attend the Ribbon Cutting Ceremony for Development 

Services. The ceremony will be held Friday, June 28, 2024, at 12:00 p.m. at the Development Services 

Building located at 661 West Highway 290, Dripping Springs, Texas. A quorum of the City Council may 

be present, and no action will be taken by the council. 

 

Certification 

 

I hereby certify the above notice of a quorum was posted at City of Dripping Springs City Hall and on the 

City’s website on June 24, 2024, at 9:00 a.m. 

 

 

 

       ____________________________________ 

       Diana Boone, City Secretary 

 

 

 


